
For question please contact Abigail
Gilberg at NWRPC (715)-635-2197

PLEASE NOTE:
This event is for Washburn County property owners
only. Proof of residency will be required at the gate.

SPRING 
CLEAN-UP EVENT
FOR WASHBURN COUNTY

PROPERTY OWNERS 
Friday, May 16  & Saturday, May 17th th

9:00AM - 3:00PM

Located at the Springbrook Garbage & Recycling Center
1 mile East of Larson Rd/Town Hall Rd intersection

ACCEPTED ITEMS: NOT ACCEPTED:
Tires (Limit 20 per Washburn
County address)
Mattresses
Furniture
Electronics
Appliances

Household Hazardous
Waste
Household Recyclables
(Paper/Plastic Products
etc.)
Batteries
Bulbs/Tube Bulbs
Garbage


